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The first half term is done and we are now hurtling towards Christmas – where has the last year gone? 
We want to take this opportunity to thank the pupils, parents and staff at Quinton for their welcome 
over the last few weeks and for ensuring the transition has gone better than anyone could have hoped 
for. As always, if you have any concerns or questions then please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Mrs Cosgrove  
   

School Uniform 
Please remember that the 
school uniform requires 
children to wear black 
school shoes and not 
trainers to school. We ask 
that if this causes you any 
problems to contact the 
school direct. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello 
Hello to Jean Palmer who has joined us this week in the school office. Jean has taken over the Bursar role 
following the retirement of Mrs Deakin. We know the school community will welcome her as she settles in to 
the new routines and systems. We also look forward to welcoming Elaine Nicholls in a few weeks who will 
start as a Clerical Assistant. The office is a very busy place and there is much to be done within it – once 
again we ask for patience as the new members of the school settle. 
 

 

Please ensure that all 
contact details, including 
mobile numbers, are 
correct in the office. 

 

 

Web Page – this is nearly ready and we 
hope to have this up and running within 
the next few weeks. We shall send you 
the new address when the site is ready. 

 

Dates for the Diary: 
Tues 4th – Thurs 6th Nov – Reception Parents Eve 
Fri 7th Nov- Fairtrade Hot Chocolate Event 
Tues 11th Nov – Remembrance Service for children 
Tues 18th Nov – Year 2 trip to Bewdley Museum 
Wed 19th Nov – Open afternoon for prospective 
parents new to the school in Sept 2015 
Thur 4th Dec – PFTA School Disco (4pm – 7pm) 
Mon 8th Dec – Infant Nativity (2pm) 
Tues 9th Dec – Infant Nativity in church (6pm) 
Mon 15th Dec – Santa Experience 
Tues 16th Dec- Christmas Dinner 
Wed 17th Dec – 100% Attendance Assembly 
Thur 18th Dec – Team Points Treat 
Friday 19th Dec – Parties (pm) 
Fri 19th Dec – Break up  
Mon 5th Jan – Teacher day 
Tue 6th Jan – Children return 
 
 



 
 
 
 


